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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

SUMMER TERM 

Welcome back for the summer term. I hope you all had a    

wonderful break. I can’t believe we are in the last term of the 

school year already. A reminder that during this half term we 

have two bank holidays and two INSET days to be aware of. 

Monday 1st May and Monday 8th May (bank holidays) and 

Thursday 4th May and Friday 5th May (INSET days). 

 

There are also two planned NEU strikes on 27th April and 2nd 

May which may impact on some classes.  

                               

 More news on the next page 

Monday 17th April - Thursday 20th April 

Classes of the Week: R/KS1: 1H   KS2: 3B       

House of the Week: Dolphin                                  

Pupils of the Week: R/KS1: Harrison M  KS2: Charlie G 

Monday 17th April - Friday 21st April  

KT All of the class KP Philip W  RQ Ella S    RS Brooke L                          

1C Florence B-N  1H Charlotte F 2JC Isabelle R  2CS Emre B                        

3B Anlin J    3C Vinnie B   4C Jake H   4W Rueben C        

5G Freddie A   5SR James H   6HT Asin J    6M Tia H  

Pen License    

5G - Hilary W, Owen S, Freddie A            

 Bella S                                       

Monday 17th April - Friday 21st April  

Rec 97%, Year 1 96%, Year 2 94%, Year 3 98%, 

Year 4 98%, Year 5 97%, Year 6 94%                      

Star Bonds 2JC - Thomas B, 1H - Dawud M 

Moorfield Tables 3B - Dexter H 

Headteacher Award  

KS1 Finley E Thankfulness 

KS2 Oliver L Responsibility  



KING CHARLES III CORONATION  

To celebrate the Coronation of King Charles III, we will 

be having a Break the Rules Day organised by the 

MHSA on Wednesday 3rd May. Information should 

have come to you today. Check your child’s bag if not. 

The theme will be red, white and blue and information 

from the MHSA will be coming to you shortly. Other 

events will take place on this day including a            

coronation picnic lunch. Let’s hope the weather is kind 

to us! 

 

YEAR 5 BIKEABILITY  

Year 5 complete their cycling proficiency next week 

and will learn to safely cycle on the road. Don’t forget 

to bring your bike which has to be in a good state of 

repair and your bike helmet.   

 

AND FINALLY..... WEMBLEY WEEKEND 

Good luck to both Manchester clubs at Wembley this 

weekend in the semi finals of the FA Cup. I know we 

have a few families heading to London. Whether blue 

or red, I hope you all have a wonderful time whatever 

the result. Not forgetting our local team, Stockport 

County, who are pushing for automatic promotion in 

League 2. If you’re off to Edgeley Park on Saturday   

enjoy the game.   

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

  

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher                                                                          
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